
 

 

After School Program (ASP) 

 

The after school program is from 3:00 to 5:15 p.m. each day. The ASP replaces the home 

teachers and helps families who work late and cannot help their child study at home. The After 

School Program is good for students who need extra academic support as well.  The After 

School Program does not replace the parents work.  Students must study additional hours at 

home.  

 

The ASP is open to all classes from KG to Grade 12, and it is compulsory for grades 8,10 and 12 as 

a preparation tool for Ministry of Education Exams.   Students in 8, 10, 12 grades must complete 

the homework and study at home. 

 

The fee is 1000 birr per quarter and must be paid at the same time as the regular school fee.  

 


